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Dear Committee on Transportation, 

Please vote no on this bill. The State does not have the money for this project. 

Transferring money to the City of Portland to do a study for this bridge is a waste of 

tax payers money. There are many other far more important projects that will help a 

greater number of people. Also, this money won't build the bridge. There will still be 

the need for more money from tax payers and grants. In the current climate, that 

looks super unlikely at best. Please, make the best choice with the money and 

budget money to help more Oregonians.  

Thank you. 

 


